
The Board of Management at St. James’ School, Cappagh 

Date of meeting: 21/11/2022 

Agreed Report 

 New Primary Language Curriculum: Teachers participated in 

Primary Languages Curriculum training on November 29
th

.   

 Our wellie walk this year was a great success. 

 3 boys from our school took part in the Sarsfield Cup and 1 girl 

took part in the Larkin Shield – Ryan, Shay, Conor & Elizabeth. 

Congratulations to these pupils. 

 Christmas concerts – 3 dates were discussed – Creche have been 

invited on the Tuesday. 

 Open Night – Our present students represented our school so 

well.  They were a credit to all. 

 Zeeko – January 19
th

 (pupils & parent talk). 

 A new interactive screen was purchased for Ms. Walsh’s room.  

Other classrooms may need them at a future date also. 

 Music Policy and Additional Support Policy were ratified. 

 


